
Slow Food in the Tetons commits to these six action steps.  
We recognize these steps are just a start and that our work needs to continue.  
 
1. To borrow a Slow Food USA commitment, we will “be honest about how white supremacy, 
economic exploitation, and cultural domination have fundamentally shaped the agricultural 
history of the U.S.”  
 
2. We will listen and work to better understand the perspectives, realities, preferences and needs 
of those who we create programs with the intention of helping, especially with our Veggie 
Voucher Program.  
 
3. We will support staff and board members to further our own education and skills to better 
understand, navigate, discuss, and act upon issues of Equity, Inclusion and Justice.  
 
4. We will actively seek opportunities to show up for and partner with other organizations that 
work to combat food inequity and injustice.  
 
5. We will encourage a diverse range of perspectives and experiences within our board of 
directors.  
 
6. Slow Food staff and board will pool resources to make an annual contribution to a food justice 
organization. Thank you for helping to hold us accountable to this important work and 
supporting good, clean and fair food in our community and beyond. Scott Steen, Executive 
Director, Slow Food in the Tetons 


